Ben Fuller

As a father with young children in North Idaho, I implore you to not allow this smelter to be built.
After reading the article in the Coeur D'Alene Press, it is clear that the doctors we trust to take care
of our health are against this project. The zoning for the smelter wasn't even appropriate at the time
this construction was proposed and is now being inappropriately influenced by corporate interests.
PacWest Silicon have already proved themselves unreliable and will only attempt to further
obfuscate environmental and health impacts as their smelter comes closer to completion. Please, |
urge you to stop this project before Washington and Northern Idaho become another Silver Valley.



